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Dear Parents/Carers 

Crucial Crew 
 
On Thursday 27th June the Year 6 children will participate in “Crucial Crew”.  The emergency services, 
along with companies such as the gas and electricity boards, prepare a series of realistic situations for 
the children to take an active part in, learning about safety issues.  
 
This year there will also be a new workshop being provided by Barnardo’s on hate crime. It covers 
subject areas – LGBT, sexual gender and race. It looks at respect diversity and consequences in these 
sensitive areas. Presenters will be delivering this subject at an age appropriate level. 
 
This event is held at Harrogate College and the children will be travelling by coach. The coach will be 
leaving Sharow School at 8:30am returning for around 12:30pm 
 
All children should be dressed in school uniform.  A waterproof coat and sensible footwear 
will be needed. Children can order a school dinner as normal and will eat on their return to 
school. 
 
We have taken part in this valuable learning experience for numerous years which has always been 
funded by school. The cost of attending the event has now increased and we are therefore asking for a 
voluntary contribution of £3.00 per child. 
 
As we have rolling consent for the 2018-19 academic year we do not require separate consent for this 
event.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Dixon & Mrs Snodgrass 


